
Meeting Notes 
Stelco Hamilton Community Liaison Committee (CLC) 
Wednesday May 13, 2020, 5:30 p.m., Teams On-Line Meeting 
 
CLC Members In Attendance:  
Jochen Bezner, Peter Ipema, Lynda Lukasik, Scott Peck, Andy Sebestyen, Paul Widmeyer 
 
Other Attendees: 
Trevor Harris (Stelco) 
Katie Chan (Stelco) 
Cathy McPherson (Observer) 
Paul Weinberg (Observer) 
Kat Bezner (Observer) 
Jeremy Gamble (MECP) 
Steve Burt (MECP) 
Kerry LeClair (Observer) 
 
Welcome 
 
Review and Approval of Agenda 
The committee accepted them as presented. 
 
Review and Approval of Minutes of 13 February 2020 
Minutes from the 13 February meeting were reviewed and were accepted as presented. 
 
Trevor provided a summary of the early action related to COVID-19 that Stelco has 
implemented to protector our co-workers and their families. 
 
Performance under O.Reg. 419/05 Site Specific Standard Order - Particulates 
Katie provided a summary of the performance of the Hamilton Works coke battery operations 
for Q1 2020 under the Site-Specific Standard Order for particulates.   
 
Paul provided a summary of how the Ministry of Environment’s Hamilton District Office is 
operating under the current COVID-19 situation. 
 
Community Feedback 
Some CLC members expressed appreciation for arranging this condensed meeting virtually, 
allowing for a timely update from Stelco. 
 
Cathy asked whether there were any updates related to development plans at the Hamilton 
site.  Trevor indicated that there were no updates at this time. 

 
Adjournment 


